From: Deb Soule

Sent: Sunday, May 02, 2021 6:55 PM

To: Eleftheriou, Victoria H

Subject: Comment on Approval with Conditions for Waste Management license application #S-010735-WD-
YB-N"

EXTERNAL: This email originated from outside of the State of Maine Mail System. Do not click links or open
attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe.

Dear Victoria,

My name is Deb Soule and | am writing in opposition to the DEP’s recent Approval with Conditions for Waste
Management license application #5-010735-WD-YB-N, and Waste Management Inc’s application to expand
Crossroads Landfill in Norridgewock. | grew up near the Androscoggin River in South Paris, Maine, and

observed the challenges this river faced 50 years ago.

It is deeply concerning to hear that the DEP has drafted an approval for WMI’s expansion, which would
threaten the drinking supply, air quality, and general health of so many living in the Kennebec region, as well
as aquatic life downstream from Norridgewock. | urge you to oppose the DEP’s recent approval to expand the

Crossroads Landfill in Norridgewock.
Sincerely,
Deb Soule

Rockport, ME



